
 

 

NOTICES for SUNDAY 16th October 

 

HARVEST 
Thank you for all the donations for Purley Foodbank.  
 

Tuesday 18 October – Communion at Langley Oaks Care 
Home, 4pm (on third Tuesday of the month) 
4pm  Holy Communion with the residents, led by Jeremy.   

We had a wonderful time at Langley Oaks last month – it was good to be back, first 
time since the pandemic. We are short of helpers for this Tuesday (18th Oct) in 
particular. If you can help, as a one off, please let Rosanne know ASAP. 

 

Wednesday 19 October - ADVENTure meeting 
Would you like to be involved with ADVENTure this year but do not have a 
garage? Not a problem, there are all sorts of opportunities for lending a hand. 
There is a meeting on Wednesday 19th October at 8pm in St. Catherine’s Aisle 
where you can find out exactly what is involved. Please come along. 
Lynne Davison 
 

Thursday 20 October – Midweek Communion 

12.30pm Take a break in the middle of your day/week/month to come to the 
Lord’s table in St. Catherine’s Aisle, led by Jeremy Groombridge. All welcome. 

 

Saturday 22 October at 6.00pm - Licensing of the Rev Carol Bates  
We are looking forward to the licensing service of Rev Carol Bates as our new 
Priest-in-Charge (Rector Designate). Bishop Rosemarie Mallett will preside. All are 
welcome to the service to be followed by refreshments.  
 

For the licensing, does anyone have an electric rice cooker? If you do, please let 
Sue Thomas know.   

 
Sunday 23 October – Family Worship & Communion 
9.30am Trinity 19.  
Theme:  Dealing with relationships 
Speaker:  Revd Carol Bates 



 

 

Thursday 27 October, 7pm - Men's Group Curry Night 
We shall be meeting at the Sir Julian Huxley in Selsdon at 7.00 pm on Thursday 
27th October for a drink & a curry. Not haute cuisine but great value and good 
company. All are welcome - no need to RSVP, just join us if you can. 

 
 

Sunday 30 October – All-age Eucharist 
9.30am 4th Sunday before Advent. The speaker will be Revd Carol Bates. 
Theme: Dealing with anger 

 
Sunday 6 November – Parish Eucharist 
9.30am 3rd Sunday before Advent  

Theme: Dealing with sickness 
 

3.30pm – 5pm Messy Church in the Church Halls  
for children & their parents/carers.  
 

4pm – Memorial Service at All Saints Church 
If you have lost a loved one recently, you are invited to come along to this 
memorial service, a quiet reflective service with the opportunity to light a candle. 
Please inform Paul from the Parish Office if you would like your loved one to be 
mentioned on the Memorial list.  

 
A date for your diary … A Christmas Party for our All Saints 
Church Family – 6.30-10pm on Saturday 10 December 2022 
After a very strange couple of years, with the impact of COVID-19, and the doom 
and gloom of the current economic situation, we have decided that we should 
celebrate the good things. The halls are booked, so please put this date into your 
diary. – This is primarily a time for us all to get together socially, and hot food will 
be provided. More information to follow. For catering purposes, a list will be at the 
back of the church in November so that you can indicated that you are coming. 
Please contact me on 07939 110065 if you have any questions / ideas. 
Katheryn Hewitt   
 



 

 

URGENT DESPERATE PLEA 
Two Ukrainians, Tanya aged 54 and Alex, her 17 year old son, have been in the 
UK since May under the Government ‘Homes for Ukraine Scheme’ but owing to a 
change of circumstances, their Sponsor is no longer able to offer accommodation, 
thus in one month’s time they will be homeless.  They have approached the 
Council but so far they are unable to help. Alex is at College at John Ruskin in 
Selsdon, and he works in the Hilton Hotel at the weekends, so they are 
desperately seeking a place to stay in the area.  They both speak quite good 
English. The Government is still offering paying the Sponsor a ‘Thank You’ gift of 
£350.00 a month for accommodation for a further six months.  If you or anyone you 
know, can help, please ring Margaret Quiney on 0208-657-4087 or email 
mcquiney@gmail.com. Thank you, 
Margaret 

 
Croydon Refugee Day Centre need warm clothes, pots & pans, 

pushchairs & buggies. Can you provide any of the following? 
 

Coats – small & medium sizes, especially for men, T-shirts – esp small & medium 
sizes, Warm tops / jumpers, Jeans, trousers, jogging bottoms (esp. small & 
medium sizes - & for men), Trainers and shoes: all sizes in good condition, 
Generic school uniform, esp. shirts and blouses, Gloves and hats (esp. for men), 
Cutlery (random is fine), Pots and pans, Pushchairs and buggies, Suitcases and 
rucksacks (for when people are relocated).  If you have any of these items and 
would like to donate, please leave outside the Parish Office by the end of October.  
Thank you 


